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Psalm 118:1 ``Give thanks to the 
LORD, for He is good! His faithful love 
endures forever.`` 
 
Center Head, Jeny Gutierrez shares: 
``We praise God for a joyful 
celebration of our Christmas party at 
Benilda resort in Naujan. We all had a 
wonderful time celebrating the 
greatest Gift of all – Jesus!“ 
 
Praise/Prayer Items: 

x We praise the Lord for guests Ate 
Lowie and Kuya Robert who provided 
gifts on time for Christmas: clothes, 
bike, chocolate, soap, shampoo and 
shoes! 

x Thank God, for answered prayer! We 
had a successful case conference with 
the local Department of Social 
Welfare, Municipal Police and the 
family of Luke. We are thankful for the 
best solution for the care of Luke!  

x Good News! We have received the 
certification for the adoption of one of 
our children. Pray that all documents 
will be processed without any problem 
and that a loving family may be found 
for her. 

x Passed the Annual accomplishment 
reports to the Department of Social 
Welfare for accreditation! 

x Pray for the good health of everyone, 
smooth transition of new children. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

x Once again, we are thankful for Capt. 
Al for visiting the Orphanage and 
bringing with him books, clothes, rice, 
sewing kit, yarn and first aid kits. 

 

 
 
Thanking God for 210 children served thus 
far. Presently, we have 10 children in 
residence at the Orphanage and 2 in special 
care facilities who we continue to financially 
support and follow-up. 
 
We thank God for  you dear partners. Your 
faithful partnership and prayers through the 
years have enabled us to bless, care and love 
the children that are brought to us. God bless 
you more! 
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